
REPUBLIC OF THE GAMBIA 

MINISTRY OF INTERIOR 
168 PLAZA 

BERTIL HARDING HIGHWAY 
KOTU 

U 124/191/01 (AS-152) 3rd May, 2019 

Managing Director 

Samar't' Gambia Company Ltd 

60 Liberation Avenue 

Banjul 

RE: NOTIFICATION FOR TEHE AWARD OF CONTRACT FOR THE PROCUREMENT 
OF ALUMINIUM NUMBER PLATES 

We acknowledge receipt of your letter dated 29th April 2019 and received on the 30th April 

2019 pertaining to your concerns on the decision affthe contract committee.of this, Ministry 

1. Please note that your concerns area noted but however, the decision was not only made 

on the payment plan instead on the prices quoted on the price schedule, specification and 

many other as listed in the evaluation criteria's.

2. You quote D500 per piece, which is equivalent to D1000 per pair. 

3. All your prices quoted were based on ex-works, which has hidden cost implications for 

gOvernment. 

4. Finally we have realised that there has been some inconsistencies in the bid document 

but the intention of the ministry is BUILD, OPEREATE and TRANSFER" which has been 
captured in section 1 invitation to bid under item 12, though the premise of the complaint 
which was in General Conditions of Contract and the Special Conditions of Contract also 
exists. Therefore, we relied on section 2 under invitation to bidders, sub section 1.2 wnich 
reads the " the decision of the Procuring Organisation on any inconsistency shall be final 

*** 

Ajara Samba 
FOR: Permanent Secretary ****** 
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